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Calendar of Events  

 Friday 1st July - Last day of Term 2 

 Tuesday 19th July - First Day of Term 3 

 Friday 5th August - Jeans for Genes Day 

 Term 2 Week 10 June 30 2022 

Woolbrook Public School 

Newsletter 

Small Schools Athletics Carnival 

After a frosty start we enjoyed a day of sunshine for the Small Schools 

Athletics Carnival at Walcha Central School last week.  All students     

participated in a variety of events with Arley Olsen finishing as Junior 

Girl Champion and Brayden 

Greenhalgh finishing as     

Senior Boy Champion.   

All students are to be       

commended 

on their 

efforts on 

the day. 

 



 Safe Respectful Learners 

Reports 

Semester One 2022 Student Reports are being distributed today. 

Please take the opportunity to discuss these reports with students and 

contact the school if you would like an interview to reflect on results 

and have input in the development of ‘Where to next’ plans for         

individual students. 

MacqLit Reading Program 

Our 2021—2024 school plan includes a focus on reading results. The 

school has now purchased a MacqLit program to support students in 

their reading. Students will be participating in individual focused 

MacqLit sessions to develop their reading strategies and skills. 

STEM Kit 

Woolbrook School has secured a STEM 360 ̊ Camera Kit for term 3.  

The 360° Camera kit will encourage students to explore and              

examine their environment in a new and critical way. 

360° technologies allow students to choose a location important to 

them, capture it in either still photo or video, then annotate elements 

of the space to demonstrate, understand and share their knowledge. 

 

Uniforms 

The P&C have ordered new Woolbrook School polo shirts for all      

children.  This order was included with family orders and should be 

received soon. We look forward to seeing students in their new shirts. 

 



 

 

 
Student Of the Week! 17/6 

Nathaniel Worthington 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For working hard in all areas 

Student Of the Week! 30/6 

Dylan Hoad 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For his focus in the classroom 



Staff Development Day 

Monday 18th July will be a Staff Development Day with staff from      

Niangala and Bendemeer Schools visiting Woolbrook School to        

collaborate and plan for the term ahead.  

Staff will be completing professional learning on Fluency and           

Vocabulary to support student reading results. The ‘Achieving School 

Excellence in Wellbeing and Inclusion’ document will also be            

unpacked to support Staff in their understanding of the evaluation     

process.  

Planning and Data Day 

Teaching staff spent the day with our Assistant Principal Curriculum 

and Instruction, Alyce Notely, on Wednesday 29th June to analyse  

data for planning and preparation for the term ahead. Individual 

Learning Pathways will be developed to support students to focus on 

the next steps in their learning. 

Thank you  

We would like to thank Jess Goodwin for her generous offer to drive 

the bus for our excursion to Walcha tomorrow for the ‘Last day of 

school’ activities. All students will be having a ‘roll’ on the Walcha 

Bowling Club greens before enjoying lunch at the park. Fingers 

crossed for dry weather.  

TERM 3 Return Date for Students 

All students return to school on Tuesday 19 July for 

the start of a busy and engaging Term of learning. 

 


